
Pittsburgh HOG Chapter #2224 

September HOG Chapter Meeting  

September 14, 2023    

Monte Cello’s Restaurant 

Officers Present: Mux Macario, Chris Wielock, Bill McCarrier, Ruth McCarrier, Bill Kerr, Jan Varasse, 

Pat Donovan, Larry Szramowski, Mike Booth, Josh Sutton, Tim Caliguiri, Kim Jones 

Officers Absent:  Rob Peck 

Director: Mux Macario 

• Opened the meeting @ 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance 

• Last month’s minutes were approved by Chris Wielock and seconded by Karen Galanda. 

• The Horseshoe tournament prizes have been retired. 

• New prizes were awarded to Deb Sutton and Bill Kerr for winning the first annual Corn 

Hole tournament at the picnic. 

Treasurer: Bill McCarrier  

Beginning Balance:   $4,822.45 

 Revenues 

• August 50/50:  $130.00 

• Picnic registration:  $500.00 

• Picnic 50/50:  $405.00 

Expenses 

• Door Prizes for picnic:  $691.61 

• Supplies for picnic:  $268.82 

• Jayden’s catering:  $749.97 

• Tip for Jayden’s driver:  $70.00 

• 2024 Shelter permit:  $110.00 

Ending Balance    $3,697.05 

A motion was made by Todd Havekotte to approve the treasurers report. The motion was seconded by 

Duane Eagan 

Secretary:  Ruth McCarrier 

• No report 

THRD Sales Manager Todd Levinson: 

• There are rebates available for new bikes. Contact the dealership for details. 

• The dealership has new CVOs available. 



Assistant Director: Chris Chuckie Wielock  

• Patches are available. See Chris. 

• The chapter picnic 50/50 collected $810.00. $405.00 went to the winner: Mike Booth. 

• Reminder that Chapter officers are elected in November. If anyone is interested in an 

officer position, all positions are considered open each year. Many positions will be 

open this year. There will be a sign-up sheet to add names to the ballot at the 

September and October meetings. 

Membership/Webmaster:  Bill Kerr 

• The website is up to date.  

• 118 Active members 

Ladies of Harley: Kim Jones 

• The Pony Express contest is still going. Ladies- make sure to submit your pictures with 

your/your husband’s bike in front of any US Post Office. The winner will receive a $100 

gift card. 

Activities Directors: Pat Donovan and Jan Varasse  

• The 50/50 for tonight will be $115.00 to the winner. 

Editor:  Josh Sutton 

• Happy birthday to the September birthdays 

• Happy anniversary to September anniversaries. 

• Prizes were handed out for members who read and remembered details from the 

newsletter. 

Road Captain: Rob Peck (absent) Chris Wielock reported. 

• 9/16 Flight 93 ride- Bill Hume Road Captain. 

• 9/23 Russ and Amy walker will lead a farm ride 

• 10/7 Fall leaf ride to Clarion- Rhonda Diercks Road Captain 

• 10/14 Luigi’s ride- Duane Eagan Road Captain 

• 10/22 Roscoe Village ride- Mike Booth Road Captain. 

Safety Officer: Tim Caliguiri 

• Watch for fall leaves and grass on the roads. 

Historian: Mike Booth 

• Chapter T-Shirts are here. Please pay Mike for your shirt ASAP. 

Social Media: Chris (Chuckie) Wielock  

• No report 

Photographer: Larry Szramowski  



• He has a NEW KNEE!!! And…. As always…HE LOVES US AND WE LOVE HIM!! 

Drawings: 

• Door Prize: Duane Eagan 

• 50/50 winner:  Lou Moccia ($115.00) 

• Rollover #138 Dave Wojcik won $275.00. The rollover drawing will begin again in 

October. 

The motion was made by Tim Caliguiri to adjourn the meeting. Suzanne Conners seconded the motion. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:38 PM.  

Next Chapter meeting will be Thursday, October 12, 2023 @ 7:00 pm at Monte Cello’s restaurant. 

Respectfully submitted by Ruth McCarrier, Secretary   

 

 

 

 


